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-----Original Message-----
From: B Genery 
Sent: May 13, 2011 4:39 PM
To: BoardSec
Subject: EB-2011--0063 Letter of Comment BGenery

Dear Ms Walli,

In the event that this transmission line is approved by the board the
transition station at the east end of Nelles Corners should be to the
east of all residences along Haldimand Road Twenty at Nelles Corners.
There are several residences on the north side of the road at the east
end of Nelles Corners that are in very close proximity to the road and
hence will be close to the proposed line and the transition station if
it were to be placed at 1138 Haldimand Road Twenty.

It would seem prudent given the  health concerns and property
devaluation  of these and my own properties that the transition
station be placed to the east and the line if approved be underground
at this point.

Thank You
Bruce Genery




